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Shepherds 

Darrell Hinson 931-209-5146 

Rick Jones 796-4377 

Ronnie Riley 796-4251 

Deacons 

 Tom Gosser                   Jon Jones 

 Billy Don Jackson        Steve Selby 

                           Jeff Peery                                

Honored to Serve in September:  

Announcements: 

Scottie Bass 

Song Leader: Jon Jones 

Preside at Lord’s Table:  

Bill Lynch 

Lord’s Table: 

Ryan Couch/Jeff Holbrook/Jeff Peery/
Gavin Potts/Darrell Hinson/Lee Riley 

Wing: Lucas Clayton 

Prepare Communion:  

Jeff & Chloe Holbrook 

Deliver Communion:                       

Rick Jones 
 

Sunday, September 1: 

Opening Prayer:  Rick Jones 

Closing Prayer: Hayden Bass 

Minister: 

Greg Smith 

931-306-7089 

Check out our website: 

hohenwaldchurchofchrist.com 

Phone: 931-796-3167 

Sun AM Bible Study: 9:30 a.m.                  

Worship: 10:30 Sun PM: 6 p.m.                                                                       

Wednesday Bible Study: 7 p.m. 

       

  
  

Hidden Leaders 
 

      Most anyone in a leadership role will tell you there is far more to 
leadership than being out in front of a group. The vast majority of    
leading takes place behind the scenes. Any organization, including the 
Hohenwald Church of Christ, needs leaders who are serving as the 
visible head of the group but need even more people who are leading 
in a more discreet and unofficial manner. Consider the following      
excerpt from an article that appeared in Christianity Today about a 
hidden leader whose skillset was put to good use in a newly planted 
church: 
 
      One Sunday morning Irene, a church plant leader in her seventies, 
set up the Communion table. I noticed that she then went around 
making sure everything else was in order—and people did whatever 
she asked them to do. Afterward I asked her, "Irene, have you ever 
considered that you have leadership gifts?" 
      “Absolutely not!" she said. "I am just an ordinary woman,         
housewife, and mother. I'm not leading; I'm just serving." 
      Some months later, our young church received a visit from a 
Rwandan church leader. He told the church how he dreamed of     
starting an orphanage and school for children whose parents had 
been slaughtered in the genocide. We decided we had to help. Could 
we hold a banquet to raise funds? Irene agreed to help put on the 
banquet. 
      When she visited a possible caterer, she somehow convinced the 
caterer to donate most of the food. Irene talked with a banquet hall, 
and they gave her a deep discount. So did the tech people. No one 
could tell Irene no. On the banquet night, over 200 people came, and 
enough money was raised to build the school and its first dormitory.  
      I teased her afterward: "Irene, that was amazing! Maybe you are a 
leader?" She laughed, for she finally had to acknowledge the truth. 
Each May, Irene led the banquet again. Now we could see photos of 
kids who had lived on the streets and never brushed their teeth     
flashing broad, white smiles. Boys who had been malnourished, their 
arms and legs painfully thin, now ran and jumped across the courtyard 
on strong legs. Girls who'd come dressed in rags showed off their neat 
school uniforms and barrettes. 
      Why does leader training matter so much—especially when we're 
busy with a thousand other things? Because for any change to      
happen, there needs to be a leader. And for any God-honoring 
change to happen there needs to be a God-honoring leader like Irene. 

 
Karen Miller, "The 3 Secrets of Leadership Training" 

 
      In what way is our Eternal Father calling you to lead? Every one of 
us has gifts and every one of us is in a position to influence others. 
Let’s all meet the challenge to lead and serve where God is calling us. 

 
Keep the faith, 

Greg  
 

http://www.christianitytoday.com/pastors/2016/august-web-exclusives/3-secrets-of-leadership-training.html


 Continue to remember in prayer: 

  Howard Spears, Bill Skelton, Lucy Skelton, Arelus Dye, 
Harper Bastin, Judy Burton, Emily James, Bettye        
Ammons, Glen Ammons, Dawn Darden, John Beard,     

Lovada Burklow, Raylan Carroll, Emerie Mitchell, Ronnie 
Belew, Dana Shanes Lynch, Matthew Jones, Austin     

Duncan, Beverly Malone, Steve Hopper, Debbie Durham, 
Darrell Potts, Connye Karpel, Louise Tatum, Janie Ellis, 

John Ellis, Jane West, Mary Lou Morton, Doris             
Gildersleeve, Jimmy Griner, Stephanie Fielder, Ada   
Shelborne, Kenneth Carroll, Theresa Lynch, Amanda     
Dyer, Amber Runions, Leon Holbrook, Marian Yates,       
Angela Odom, Tom Lich, Freddie Holt, Ashley Sharp,     

Isabella Tomlin, Wayne Tharp 

 Upcoming Events:  

  Today: Devo @ Lewis County Nursing &    
Rehab at 2:00 p.m. 

September 5: Feeding the Football Team 

September 8: 1st Grade Bible Presentation 

September 22: Church Picnic 

September 23: Blood Drive 

Wednesday: Classes for all ages at 7:00  

 Sunday Morning Classes– Fall Quarter 

Cradle Roll                                0—12 months                    Room 137 (Nursery) 

Land of Promise                         12—24 months                   Room 201  (upstairs)                   Ann Jones 

Highway 25                                  Ages 2—5                              Room 107                           Jackie Hinson 

Traveler’s                                    Kg—4th grade                           Upstairs                    Kaylie Webb/Darby Bastin                                      

Rotating Classes—Find your flag!                     Jon & Michelle Jones 

Route 567                                  5th—7th grade                            Library 

Teens                                                                                         Room 208                             Steve Selby 

Fall Quarter Classes begin today, September 1—“Promotion Sunday” 

 Community-wide Worship Service 

Next Sunday, September 8, there will be an evening   

worship service from 6:00-7:30 PM in the city parking 

lot. This event is sponsored by the Lewis County 

Faith-Based Recovery Coalition. Food will be         

available for purchase with all proceeds benefiting the 

coalition.  Evening worship will take place here           

at our building as well.       

The Salt Shakers Class will resume 

meeting upstairs on Sunday mornings 

beginning next Sunday, September 8. 

We will be looking at some of the      

spiritual disciplines and using the book,  

Behind Esther, by Chris Altrock. Don't 

know what spiritual disciplines are? Come join us and 

we will learn together about habits and practices that 

are designed to develop and strengthen your              

relationship with God.  

Scot Shanks recently presented about work that 

is going on in Liberia, West Africa. If you are 

interested in a future mission trip to Africa, 

you can contact Scot personally, by phone      

or by email:  931-621-5155   

scot.shanks@gmail.com  

This Week’s Birthdays 

Kathy Pipkins   Sept 3 

Barry Carroll   Sept 5 

 We will be providing spaghetti for 

the LCHS football team this      

Thursday, September 5 at 4:00 in 

our Family Life Center. We need 

about 4 crock pots of spaghetti and also desserts. 

All other items will be provided. If you can help, 

please contact Greg Smith or Kay Duncan.   

 New Wednesday Night Class  

Greg will be teaching from the 

book of Genesis, inspired by the 

book, Genesis For Normal People . 

Next Sunday, September 8, we will have our First 

Grade Bible Presentation before worship.  


